
Arts & Crafts Exhibitors/Flea Market Vendors 
Food Vendors and All Volunteers 

2017 Gizzard Fest                                                                                                                                       
Potterville, MI 

 

 

On behalf of the Potterville Chamber of Business, it has been decided to cancel the 2017 

Gizzard Festival held in Potterville, MI.  

We would like to thank all of our vendors and participants throughout the years that have 

grown and made the event to what it is today. 

We plan on continuing forward with gizzard fest, and look forward to seeing everyone back in 

the future. 

If you would like more information, you may contact me Chris Carrigan by email 

lostcreekcomputersolutions@gmail.com.  

Once again we thank you for your interest in the previous years. 

 

Thank you, 

Chris Carrigan 

Chairperson Arts/Crafts and Food Vendors 

lostcreekcomputersolutions@gmail.com 




